
Sunday December 20th 

10:30am DCF Website: Immanuel: God With Us: Carol Service 

4:00pm (Virtual) Carols in the Car park (on the CTDD website) 

December 25th (Christmas Day) 

10:30am: Unwrapping Christmas: A Christmas thought for the day 

December 27th 

10:30am: Christmas Unwrapped: J. John and Friends 

January 3rd: 

10:30am: Look up! Hope is here: (Acts 1, ascension)  

Monday 9:00-10am: Virtual Prayer: arranged by Graham (no break over the 
holiday) 

Tuesday 9:00-10am: Virtual SLT led Prayer via Zoom: arranged by Mark (not on 
December 29th) 

Wednesday  

Thursday No CTDD prayer meeting on 24th  (Tim Collins will let us know when 
they will restart after Christmas.) 

Friday  

Saturday  

December 2020 

20th December– 3rd January 

See our on-line calendar here: http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar  
Find us on Facebook 

For any notices, please contact Cecilia on: officedcf@gmail.com by Thursday morning. 

For urgent Senior Leadership, or ROC Dawlish, email Mark Jones at: markjones198@gmail.com 

Any other church-related enquires, email the Church Office at: officedcf@gmail.com  

Safeguarding, phone Jane Coombes on: 07399 572192  

Church Website: www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net 

Church Office : 01626 888469 
2 Black Swan Business Park, Black Swan Road, Dawlish EX7 0FQ 

 

Registered Charity No: 1178345  

Christmas at DCF 

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas 

http://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-calendar
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/
https://www.facebook.com/Dawlish-Christian-Fellowship-214440962457943/


Notices 

 

 

 

 This Sunday, we have a carol service at 

10:30am. As I’m sure you know, the 

Carols in the Car Park event was moved 

on-line at the last minute. We have 

therefore joined with CTDD to create a 

virtual carol service. We will host this on 

our website at 10:30am (look out for our 

‘Happy Christmas Messages’ recorded by Hazel and Guy). It will also be shown 

on the CTDD website (it’s the same service, but without our messages!). The 

CTDD Virtual Carols in the Car Park will go live in the afternoon here. Please 

share this link with your friends and family. It will contain contributions from 

Dallas Ayling from St. Gregory’s, and  Mark Skelton, from St. Agatha’s. The 

message will be from Mark Jones. If you normally watch our services via 

YouTube, it will be uploaded to the CTDD YouTube channel, and not ours. You 

can find their channel here.  

The service on Sunday 27th contains a message 

from J. John, and will be a chance to reflect on 

what Christmas really means. Please watch, and 

invite a friend, especially if they are yet to 

understand the gift of Christmas. 

On Christmas morning there will be a short, ‘thought for the day’, so please 

tune in and watch that (there won’t be a Zoom on Christmas day) 

On January 3rd, we start 2021 with a message ‘Look up, Hope is Here’ based 

on Acts  1. 

 Prayer over Christmas: 

For the SLT led prayer meeting on Tuesday mornings @ 9am use (not on Dec 
29th) : 

Link: https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74032874524?pwd=THA3YWZGK3ZFVUdseCtsODNwTlJxUT09 

Contact the office for the meeting ID and password 

Monthly Prayer meetings: 

The next prayer meeting for local schools will be on Monday January 18th 

The next prayer meeting for mission will be on Tuesday 26th January 

The Zoom chats will be every Sunday at 12 noon. The sessions run from 12.00 

to 12.30 and we are able to share how our week has been, anything that 

specifically spoke to you from the service and bring any points for prayer.  

Here’s the link: 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87683897530?pwd=NnhBSlZLWUFodlRQdWJpR0E1QmVCUT09 

Meeting ID: 876 8389 7530 Passcode: coffee 

DCF Alpha on-line: This is due to start on Monday 18th 

January. Please prayerfully consider if there is someone 

you could invite. There is information about the course 

on our website here, or you can email Hazel on 

DCFAlpha@gmail.com . 

We would like to say a huge THANK YOU to the Trustees, SLT, Deacons, 

Administrator, Children's and Youth Workers and Schools Teams, Building 

Steering Committee and any other roles, for all their commitment and hard 

work during a very difficult year. With Christmas greetings to you all and 

prayers for a better 2021. From Keith & Eileen Frobisher  

The total collected for our Thanksgiving Gift 

Day was £39,381, including Gift Aid tax 

reclaim. Thank you to everyone who 

contributed and to those who have set up 

standing orders for our Building Fund. God 

is providing the funds in an amazing way. 

Praise God for all His wonderful provisions!  

http://www.churchesindawlish.org.uk/carols-in-the-car-park/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCjgWBZc9iz5X4ddNcUz9Vrg
https://us04web.zoom.us/j/74032874524?pwd=THA3YWZGK3ZFVUdseCtsODNwTlJxUT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/87683897530?pwd=NnhBSlZLWUFodlRQdWJpR0E1QmVCUT09
https://www.dawlishchristianfellowship.net/dcf-alpha-online/
mailto:DCFAlpha@gmail.com

